
It’s far better to take your time, make small changes slowly 
than to go gang-buster and want to re-invent a new life!!

Next, not sure what is a priority for goal setting?! Use these 
sheets to brainstorm what it is you want to do, create, experi-
ence etc.  Then you can always print off a fresh set of sheets 
and pick a few key items from each category.

Remember to refer to these sheets often! When you need a 
pick-me-up, inspiration during a rough patch or to celebrate 
by checking off a goal achieved!!  That’s the best part!!

I like to keep my goal planning sheets tucked away in a 
journal so I can refer to them when a few years have passed 
as a reminder of all that I have accomplished.

Whatever your preferred method is for goal planning, I wish 
you much success and ease!  I often feel that if you are set-
ting goals, you are dreaming.  If you are dreaming, you are 
thriving.  When we thrive, we make positive changes which 
inevitably lead to inspiring positive change in others!

Cheers to goal setting!!
xo Nicki

Thanks for downloading my new goal planning sheets!!  I’m 
excited for all that you are creating and checking off of your 
lists.  

Here are some tips for how I set my goals, and how I rec-
ommend you use these sheets.

I have broken down the sheets into five main categories; 
health, finance, relationship, personal development, and 
spiritual.  You will notice two columns for each category.  I 
break down each category into 3 month intervals and plan 
six months at a time.  This way, I feel like I can create small-
er goals that feel more attainable, and can check-in with 
myself every few months.  To get a better idea of how I do 
this, check out my in-depth blog post https://www.lifeide-
sign.com/blog/goal-setting-worksheets.

Keep in mind a few key things; don’t overwhelm yourself 
with setting too many goals.  Choose one or two small 
goals that you feel comfortable comitting to. 

Break down your goals monthly, quarterly, bi-annually etc.  
Just make sure you give yourself enough time to achieve 
your goal! Sometimes we go to big, too fast.   
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